
Public  Works  welcomes  Paul
Martin  as  the  new
Transportation  Services
Manager
Public Works Director Raja Sethuraman announced Paul Martin, a
seasoned  transportation  professional,  is  the  City’s  new
Transportation Services Manager.

With  over  25  years  of  experience  in  both  the  public  and
private  sectors,  Martin  brings  extensive  expertise  in  all
areas  of  Transportation,  including  Active  Transportation,
Planning and Operations.

In  his  new  role,  Martin  will  oversee  the  City’s  traffic
operations, transportation planning and active transportation
programs.

Prior to joining Costa Mesa, Paul served as the first Active
Transportation  Coordinator  for  the  Orange  County
Transportation  Authority.

He  also  worked  as  the  Transportation  Manager  at  City  of
Placentia and Active Transportation Manager at Mark Thomas.

Paul is registered as a Civil Engineer and Traffic Engineer
with the State of California.

Martin  holds  a  Bachelor’s  of  Science  Degree  in  Civil
Engineering  from  UC  Irvine.
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